

File ref: IRO-3885

19 February 2014

S. Coats

Via: fyi-request-1414-0d17cccc@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear S. Coats

Decision on your request for information relating to the Council's funding of a range of amenities.

Thank you for your email to the Council received on 23 January 2014 in which you requested information relating to the Council's funding of a range of amenities for the current financial year. Your request was forwarded to the Issues Resolution Office to respond.

I have now had time to scope your request and can advise that your request has been granted. I anticipate this information will be available by 28 February 2014.

Yours sincerely

Ian Hunter

Issues Resolution Officer Wellington City Council

Ph: (04) 803 8315 Fax: (04) 801 3048

Email: ian.hunter@wcc.govt.nz



